
Hambden Parks and Recreation Board 

Regular Meeting 

February 14, 2023 

 

Hambden Parks and Recreation Board met in regular session on February 14, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in Hambden Township 

Hall.  The following members were present:  Joyce Edelinsky, Jim Petkosek, Steve Marks and Linda Petkosek.    John 

Janor absent   Also present was Trustee Pam Carson and Bob Smetana from Playground Equipment Services.     

 

Minutes:  No minutes available at this time. 

OLD BUSINESS 

Wood Jungle Gym/Slide – Bob Smetana presented two different options for revamping the slides from the wood jungle 

gym.  After discussion the Park Board recommended option 1 to be brought before the Board of Trustees for their 

approval.   

 

Detention Basin – Landscape Installation/Grant Information – the grant was completed.  We should know sometime 

this week if we will be a recipient. 

 

Dugout Mural – Mr. Marks has heard nothing further from Elliott Miller at this time.  He will invite to the April meeting. 

 

Memorial Pavers – Mrs. Petkosek learned that the memorial bricks were being used for other purposes in the park.  She 

will talk with the Road Superintendent and retrieve the bricks we will need. 

 

Pavilion #4 quote – Mrs. Carson will present the quote from Marvin Miller for the pavilion roof to the trustees at their 

next meeting. 

 

Pavilion Info Boxes – no information at this time. 

 

Portable Restrooms 2023 – The trustees approved staying with CLN for the port-o-lets.  Because of the cost we will have 

one less this year.   

 

July Movie Night in the Park – The rental cost of the movie screen has greatly increased.  Motion by Steve Marks, 

second by Jim Petkosek to have Steve investigate the cost of purchasing own movie equipment.  Upon call of vote, all 

yes, motion carried.  Other options were also discussed to replace movie night.   

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Tot Swing Replacement – Bob Smetana will provide information on the tot swing replacements.    

 

Park Board Minutes on Township Website – The minutes have not been placed on the website for some time.  Pam will 

talk with the Mary Ann regarding the minutes. 

 

There being no further business to come before the board, motion by Mr. Petkosek, second by Mr. Marks to adjourn the 

meeting at 7:40 p.m.  Next meeting will be scheduled for April 4, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Linda Petkosek 

Secretary 


